Elizabeth Wesley Youth Merit Incentive Award Program PO Box 110667 Tacoma, WA 98411

Dear Elizabeth Wesley Youth Merit Incentive Award Program:

Holdsberry

Thank you for the generous KeyBank foundation - Elizabeth Wesley Scholarship in the amount of \$2,000. I am honored and appreciative to have been selected as the recipient of this award.

Throughout the years, I have been astounded by the generosity of this organization by incentivizing African American youth to have academic excellence, community involvement, and good citizenship. I was a recipient of the incentive award for 3 years and was honored to have been awarded the scholarship this year.

I hope to encourage and motivate underrepresented youth—just as the Elizabeth Wesley Youth Merit Incentive Award Program has done—through my future career aspirations as a youth pastor. This would not be possible without this scholarship, and I am excited to send the scholarship to Northwest University where I will be majoring in youth ministry as well as playing basketball in the fall.

Once again, thank you for the thoughtfulness and generosity this organization has shown me. I can not wait until I am able to give back to the award program and make a difference in another person's life.

Sincerely,

Jennie Goldsberry

8730 237th St Ct E Graham, WA 98338